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BY COURIER 
 
October 29, 2012 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
EB-2012-0031 – Hydro One Networks’ 2013-2014 Electricity Transmission Revenue Requirement – 
Extension to filing of Settlement Proposal and Hearing Plan.  

 
On Friday, October 26, 2012, as a result of the Settlement Conference process, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
(Hydro One) and the participants in Proceeding EB-2012-0031 reached Agreement in Principle. 
 
The intent of this memo is to request an extension to the filing of the Settlement Proposal and Hearing Plan 
with the Board.  Per Procedural Order No. 3, both the Settlement Proposal and Hearing Plan were due to be 
filed with the Board by October 31, 2012.  Hydro One requests approval to defer the filing of the Settlement 
Proposal and Hearing Plan until November 2, 2012, while discussions continue with Intervenors regarding 
the final terms of the Settlement Proposal. Also per Procedural Order 5, Hydro One Requests a delay to 
November 2, 2012 for the letter relating to the COPE Report.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Allan Cowan at 416 345-6219. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 
 
 
Susan Frank 
 
 


